October 20, 1995

Mr. David Robertson Attorney at Law 211 North Fredonia, Second Floor P.O. Box 3606 Longview, TX 75606

Dear Mr. Robertson:

Thank you for your letter dated September 20, 1995. Enclosed please find copies of (11) FBI documents released by the Review Board on October 19, 1995, and (2) CIA documents released on July 17, 1995. In addition, the attached press release provides an explanation of the status of the FBI documents.

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications